
INTRODUCTION

Upon several occasions different organiza­
tions in Vancouver have been fortunate enough 
to secure some leading lawyer, who in generous 
response to their request has addressed them 
on the laws of British Columbia regarding 
women and children.

The first of these lectures, given by Mr. 
A. E. Bull (late Police Magistrate), was de­
livered before the Local Council of Women, 
and later repeated for the benefit of the Uni­
versity Women’s Club. We were indebted to 
Mr. J. S. Jamieson (Wilson & Jamieson) more 
than once, and also to Mr. F. G. T. Lucas 
(Lucas & Lucas), who spoke on the same sub­
ject at a public meeting held by the Pioneer 
Political Equality League.
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